
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Christmas Lunch/End of Term 2020 

 

Our annual Christmas lunch will be served on Tuesday, 15th 

December for all year groups.  Due to our staggered lunchtime 

arrangements, lunch this year will consist of a turkey and 

stuffing bap with roast potatoes and sausages wrapped in bacon.  

A Christmas dessert will also be included in the meal deal.  Other 

options including a vegetarian option will still be available.  Please 

note that the cost of the two-course Christmas lunch for non-

free school meals students will be £2.00.  

 

Our annual Christmas Concert will be virtual this year and is 

available from 4.00 p.m. on Youtube on Thursday, 10th December.  

The link is available on the Music Department’s FROG page.   

 

Please note school closes at 1.40 p.m. on Friday, 18th 

December 2020 and re-opens at 8.30 a.m. on Monday, 4th 

January 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Shepherd 

Head Teacher 
 


